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WMATA CONTRACTOR COVID-19 SCREENING CERTIFICATION 

As WMATA continues to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic and evaluate the steps we can take to 
safeguard the health and safety of our employees, customers, and contractors, the CDC has 
determined that COVID-19 vaccines are effective in preventing and spreading COVID-19. 
Accordingly, WMATA now mandates vaccination and testing requirements for all WMATA 
contractors. 

Effective September 7, 2021, you must provide certification to your assigned Contracting Officer 
as well as the COTR confirming that your employees who will be present at any WMATA facility 
are vaccinated or will provide to you, a negative COVID-19 test result on a weekly basis. In 
addition, you are also obligated to: 

a) Provide the Contracting Officer as well as the COTR a copy of your process for tracking 
COVID-19 cases and return to duty; and

b) Inform the Contracting Officer as well as the COTR of any positive test results for those 
employees who have access to WMATA’s customers or properties.

WMATA contractors shall flow this requirement down to all of its subcontractors who will have 
access to WMATA’s customers or properties, within the requisite contract’s period of 
performance. 

Name Signature 

Title Company 

Date Contract ID No./Title 

Please attach a list of all contractor employees who will have access to WMATA’s customers 
or properties at the time of this signing. 
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